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HEALTHCARE LAWYERS

Nelson Hardiman Secures Another Win in Medical
Staff Peer Review Hearing

Partner Sara Hersh secures another win after a year-plus peer review hearing representing a major academic
medical center's medical group. The medical group summarily suspended one of its physician’s for concerns
regarding clinical decision making and quality of care. In representing the medical group, Nelson Hardiman charged
and successfully proved the charges in six clinical cases and, after 20 hearing sessions, the panel of physicians
unanimously concurred that the summary suspension of this physician was reasonable and warranted.

A special thank you to Shelley Carder and Maria Diaz for their hard work on this challenging matter.
For more information about Medical Staff Peer Review, contact:

Sara Hersh
shersh@nelsonhardiman.com
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